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To the E. Rhodes and Leona B. Carpenter Foundation:


The Todd County Band is pleased to present this proposal for your review. We look forward to partnering with you to provide the Todd County Central band with new instruments, music, and a renewed sense of musical pride. 


The Todd Central Rebel band is a musical organization that plays woodwind,brass, and percussion instruments while representing Todd Central High School as well as Todd County Middle School. The band is comprised of approximately 60 high school participants ( 10% of the schools population ) and 20 middle school participants ( 5% of the schools population ). The band competes every year at the KMEA regionals and until recently had not competed at the State championship level. In 2008 we were able to make it to state semi-finals for the first time in recent memory and in 2009 the band was ranked as one of the top 8 bands in class 2A in the state of Kentucky. Along with the bands competitive accolades, the students participate in Concert Band, Jazz Band, Pep Band, Music Theory, Music Appreciation, Percussion Ensemble, and Humanities/Fine Arts.


With the growth of our program ( the band has doubled in size in 1 year ) we found it necessary to seek outside help in purchasing more equipment so that every student can participate to the fullest extent. In many cases, the students who participate in band are presently sharing instruments or taking turns playing them. The directors of the Todd County Central Rebel Band would like to ensure that each individual can enjoy music 100% of their time in middle/high school. It is for this reason that we seek your help with the purchase of new instruments in the amount of $40,000. This will cover the cost of all new instruments and music needed to help the students become better musicians. We appreciate any support that you can give us and would like to thank you for the opportunity to approach you with this request. It is amazing that organizations like the Carpenter Foundation can reach out to others to help make the quality of life better for others.


Sincerely,


Calvin Warren III


Director of Bands


Todd County Central High School


(270) 305-2358


calvin.warren@todd.kyschools.us
Page 2
Page 2

